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          Fang wrote:

Hi there,

I wanted to drop a quick note to thank you for creating the website below:

http://www.friendsofthechildrenspool.com/

And to state I was verbally harassed yesterday at the Children's Pool.  I was standing at the second level steps, I
read the signs placed there by the "Seal People" as well as the sign by the City of San Diego informing people 
how to identify a legal city sign.  I noticed there was a lady that would approach tourists that would venture
down to the second level and tell them about the seals.  She told one group that the people that don't want the
seals, don't want tourists.  This lady would stand on one side of the second level step and tell her friend to stand
on the other side.  That way they could confront people from going down to the beach.

This same lady also approached people on the beach to move back from the water and evn question a 
photographer as to why he was there.  I then decided to walk down to the beach, this same lady ran after me,
yelling "you with the camera" four or five times before I finally turned around and told her off.  She continued
her verbal harassement and started to video me with her cellphone.  So I tool photos of her and two other guys
that were supporting her.  After telling them to F-off, I left.

Why doesn't the City of San Diego place restrictions on the group from harassing visitors and placing signs on
City property?  I lived in La Jolla from 1984 to 1987 and back then there were no seals at the Children's Pool. 
So I know the true story and not the lies told by the Seal People!

Perhaps you should organize a group to counter the misinformation!!  The Children's Pool is for the use of
tourists and the children of San Diego!!
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